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The regional group held 2 meetings in 2019. At the first meeting | was elected as the new group
chairman replacing Paul Burbage.

Our group is growing in numbers with four 2019 UNB Graduates moving to the Yukon. This is great for
the health of the CLS System in Yukon.

In November 2019 The Group prepared an presented a letter to Yukon Dept. or Energy Mines and
Resources regarding an issue relating to the 100ft Reservation along navigable waters in Yukon. This was
in response to some press coverage the issue was getting and the ACLS Yukon Regional Group felt it was
a key stake holder.

With Regards,
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A. Sandy Cooke, P.Eng CLS (Unlicensed)
Chairman — Yukon Regional Group of The Association of Canada Lands Surveyors



